
 
 

HOUSING ELEMENT UPDATE  

PUBLIC WORKSHOP NO. 2  
 

 

You are invited to attend a second public workshop  

at the 

Whittier Community Center 

7630 Washington Avenue, Room Nos. 1 & 2 

on 

Wednesday, August 7, 2013 

at 

6:30 p.m. 
 

The City of Whittier is conducting a second public workshop to 
introduce the draft Housing Element Update for Planning Period 
2014-2021 to solicit public input on the document. The workshop will 
enable anyone who was unable to participate at the first workshop to 
provide their feedback and suggestions on the content of the 
document. The Housing Element is a document that identifies and 
analyzes the current and future housing needs of the City. In addition, 
it contains goals, policies and programs for the preservation, 
improvement and development of housing for all segments of the 
community.   
 
Your input is important and will help the City complete the update.       

 

For additional information, please contact: Don Dooley, Planning 
Services Manager or Sonya Lui, Principal Planner at (562) 567-
9320. 
 


